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Criteria for Iowa Invitational Team Selection 
 

  Participation in the Iowa Invitational Tournament in late February is a great 

opportunity to begin preparing for Nationals, but it is a costly trip from both a 

time and financial perspective.  For this reason, the Family Life Ministries Bible 

Quizzing Leadership Team will offer invitations for up to 14 quizzers to travel 

as official representatives at the competition.  The selection process will seek to 

reward quizzers for the effort and results they have exhibited through five 

regular season quiz meets along with the Turkey and Snowflake tournaments.   

 

  Like the selection process for the creation of teams for Nationals, invitations 

to Iowa will utilize the same metrics.  These include quizzer performance 

during the regular season - both unadjusted and weighted for competition level, 

performance during the monthly level quiz - scored both objectively and 

subjectively, and performance during local tournaments - both unadjusted and 

weighted for competition level.  The leadership committee, or a subcommittee 

of it, will review the data from the first 5 months of competition before 

invitations are extended in mid-January.  Alternates will also be selected if a 

quizzer is unable or unwilling to participate. 

 

 


